
 

St. Christopher’s Preschool   

A Loving Place to Learn 
 
Registration 2024-2025 
 

Dear Prospective Parent: 
 
Thank you for your interest in our preschool.  The 2024-2025 school year will be an exciting one for 
us as we continue a tradition of serving families in our community for the 63rd school year.  It is a 
privilege to be considered to join with you in taking part in your child’s early development and 
beginning education.  It is truly a joy to witness their growth over the course of time.  It would be 
an honor to have him/her join us for the next school year. 
  
“A Loving Place to Learn” is not just a motto, but also our firm belief that a loving and nurturing 
environment is foundational for all growth and learning.  We will continue to offer art and music for 
creative expression, science and nature for vocabulary and concept enrichment and children’s chapel 
for spiritual development.  Language development is emphasized in the classroom as well as in our 
student library, further promoting our dedication to the development of literacy areas—speaking, 
listening, and storytelling.   Developmentally appropriate methods are used to teach math, writing, 
and the alphabet along with many other skills that will prepare our four-year-olds for kindergarten.  
Phonics is incorporated in all of our four-year-old classes with more emphasis in our five-day four-
year-old class. 
 
Please read the enclosed information and feel free to call or email me with any questions! 
 
 

The following checklist shows the necessary paperwork and fees for registration: 
 
Due at Time of Registration: 
● Student application 
● Registration Fee of $80 for returning students and $90 for new students 
Due by May 2nd: 
 Tuition Deposit – one month (May 2025 tuition) Non-refundable after August 1st 2024. 
● Activity/Insurance/Supply fee 
● An original birth certificate for verification, we do not keep this. (New students only) 
Due NO LATER THAN September 3rd: 
● VA Health Dept. form for every (returning and new) child completed and dated June, July 

or August.  Download at:  
https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/content/uploads/sites/58/2021/03/MCH-213G-032014.pdf 

● Medication authorization forms signed by the child's physician (For children with severe 
allergies).  
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/24556/638044589847816461 

 
 

We look forward to a fun-filled year of learning adventures with you and your child at  
St. Christopher’s Preschool – A Loving Place to Learn. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jennifer Huff 
 

Director 
 

6320 Hanover Avenue ♥ Springfield ♥ VA ♥ 22150 ♥ P(703) 451 - 1845  ♥ info@stchristopherspreschool.net 


